

General Secretariat (SG)

Geneva, 8 April 2024

Ref.: CL-24/18 To ITU Member States,

Contact: Ms Sadhvi Saran Sector Members, Associates, and Academia

E-mail: cybersecurity@itu.int State of Palestine

UN System organizations

Subject: Invitation to contribute to the ITU Global Cybersecurity Knowledgebase

Dear Sir/Madam,

Pursuant to <u>Council Decision 630</u>, ITU is developing an informational resource for Member States, the ITU Global Cybersecurity Knowledgebase, that includes under each of the pillars of the Global Cybersecurity Agenda (GCA):

- a) examples of existing best practices;
- b) sources of advice, assistance and guidance from ITU and other relevant organisations for countries to strengthen their cybersecurity and cyber resilience;
- c) information about capacity building programmes that ITU and other relevant organisations are providing

Member States and stakeholders are invited to share best practices, resources and related information to the Global Cybersecurity Knowledgebase through the following link: <u>Global Cybersecurity Knowledgebase</u>.

Important information and instructions on the submission process, including the questionnaire form, is also available on this webpage. You are further encouraged to inform other interested stakeholders, who might wish to participate. All responses received will be made publicly available on the ITU website.

We look forward to receiving your input to this resource.

Yours faithfully,

(signed)

Doreen Bogdan-Martin Secretary-General